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MINUTES ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING: 

NOVEMBER 29, 2016 
 

Call To Order:  Chairman Tom Christensen called budget meeting to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Board Members Present:  Tom Christensen, John Vojta, Jim Swenson, Marion Janssen, Town Treasurer, Ted 
Ritter and Tom Martens, Town Clerk were absent. There 29 qualified electors and two visitors in attendance. 
 
The clerk had prepared the financial statements for 2016. They were available to the people in attendance.  Mr. 
Christensen read through the proposed budget for 2017.  There were two questions from the floor. 
 
Marv Anderson questioned why the legal fees had been increased to $10,000.00. Mr. Christensen explained that 
more costs have projected due to enforcing ordinances 
 
Wally Geist questioned dog ordinance? He asked if people who are in violation of the old ordinance, are exempt 
from the new ordinance.  Mr. Geist thought that Mr. Vojta had said that they were.  Mr. Christensen could not 
remember, Mr. Vojta said that they were.  
 
Hearing no other comments or questions, Mr. Christensen closed the Annual Budget Hearing at 7:37 P.M. 
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